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Workplace Injury and Safety Surveys 

 
Purpose and History 
Funding for workplace injury and safety surveys as a separate line item was first appropriated in 2023 
Iowa Acts, SF 559 (FY 2024 Economic Development Appropriations Act) for the operation of workplace 
safety surveys as well as workplace data collection and analysis.  Prior to FY 2024, funding for this 
activity was part of the General Fund appropriation to the Labor Services Division of the Iowa Department 
of Workforce Development (IWD).  Federal requirements for workplace injury and safety surveys require 
that the program remain under the IWD to be eligible for federal funding.   
 
Funding  
The Workplace Injury and Safety Surveys appropriation is funded through a General Fund appropriation 
in the annual Economic Development Appropriations Act.   
 
Related Statutes and Administrative Rules 
Iowa Code chapter 84A 
 
Budget Unit Number 
3090QA70001 
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